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At/To Janet Finch-Saunders: 

 

You recently submitted two Written Assembly Questions to the Minister for Business, 

Enterprise, Technology and Science. The Minister has asked that the Permanent Secretary 

respond to these questions as they relate to staffing matters. 

 

I have been asked to respond in the Permanent Secretary’s absence. 

 

WAQ61128: How many Welsh Government officials and officers appointed to administer the 

Glastir scheme previously worked for Tir Gofal; and of those how many had received 

redundancy/settlement payments from the Welsh Government. 

 

Response: Currently, 30 Welsh Government officials work on the Glastir scheme who 

previously worked on the Tir Gofal scheme, none of them received a severance package. 

 

 

WAQ61129: How many Welsh Government officials and officers appointed to administer the 

Tir Gofal scheme received redundancy/settlement payments. 

 

Response: 21 officials working on the administration of the Tir Gofal scheme accepted the 

severance package offered by the Welsh Government. 

 

I hope that this response adequately answers the questions you have raised. 


